
Schaefer, Christina 

From: Kay Halloran [Kay.Halloran@comm7.state.ia.us] 
sent: Wednesday, February 14, 2001 4:04 PM 
To: ‘cschaef@legis.state.ia.us’ 

Christina: Professional Licensing has had two vacancies. One has been since 
Jan 26. The other since Nov-Dec. Both have been posted and I have received 
a file full of resumes. My instructions from Personnel dept are to wait 
until Personnel has reviewed the applications to determine whether people 
are qualified before beginning interviews. I’m ready to start any time. 

Kay Halloran 
Division Administrator 
515-281-5596 




